
COLLEGE OF EDUCATION, IKERE-EKITI 

PRIVATE MAIL BAG, 250 

IKERE-EKITI 

CANCELLATION OF YEAR 2018 TETFUND SPECIAL HIGH IMPACT (PHASE VIII) 

INTERVENTION PROJECTS COLLEGE OF EDUCATION, IKERE-EKITI 

 

In line with the directive of the TETFUND, the Tenders Board of the College of 

Education, Ikere – Ekiti hereby announces the cancellation of the year 2018 TETFUND 

Special High Impact (Phase VIII) Intervention Projects advertised in the Vanguard and 

The Nation Newspapers of 21 June, 2019 and Federal Tenders’ Journal, Page 23 

Volume 15 No.13 of July 1 – July 14, 2019 respectively. 

All Tender fees paid shall be refunded to the Tenderers within one month from the date 

of this publication. 

Any inconvenience occasioned by the cancellation is highly regretted. 

MRS. J.I. TAYO – DAHUNSI 

SECRETARY, TENDERS BOARD 

THE LINK TO THE REFERRED TENDER IS SEEN HERE AND HERE  

 

https://234business.com/tenders/job/extension-of-deadline-for-the-submission-of-pre-qualification-and-tender-documents-for-2018-tetfund-special-high-impact-phase-viii-intervention-projects-by-college-of-education-ikere-ekiti/
https://234business.com/tenders/job/invitation-for-pre-qualification-of-contractors-and-tenders-for-2018-tetfund-special-high-impact-phase-viii-intervention-projects-by-college-of-education-ikere-ekiti/

